Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Council fleet
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:


- The total number of vehicles in the Council's fleet i) currently managed by Council services and ii) managed by an external provider, including a breakdown by vehicle type (i.e. car, van, tipper, HGV etc.).
- The total number of vehicles within the Council's fleet, and the fleets of those to which services have been outsourced, that are electric, including a breakdown by vehicle type. 
Answer:

In respect of the 2 questions above, please find information in the attached spreadsheet.  All the stock listed in the spreadsheet is managed by Council services.
- The total number of vehicles within the Council's fleet, and the fleets of those to which services have been outsourced, that have telematics installed. 

All of the Council Fleet vehicles that are HGV, LGV, cars and vans have tracker systems fitted.
- The name of the current telematics provider used across the Council's fleet and the fleets of those to which services have been outsourced, and the end date for the current contract with the telematics provider.

The tracker system is provided to the Council by Traffilog.
Contract is up for renewal in October 2022.
- The expected date by which the entire Council fleet, and fleets of those to which services have been outsourced, will be electric.
  
We are currently working on a strategy to move all Council vehicles to Electric, date of completion to be confirmed.  This therefore is a refusal in accordance with Section 1(1) of the Act, information not held.
- Any further information on plans for the electrification of non-electric vehicles within the Council fleet.
No further information at this time.
- The number of electric vehicle charging points currently in operation and used by the Council's fleet, and the fleets of those to which services have been outsourced, including a breakdown by the number of a) depot-based, b) home charging, and c) public charging points respectively.

The Council have 13 charging points based at depots and 8 home charging points.  
We do not currently have any public charging points, however, there are installs planned to commence this week for public points.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
